

THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PALM BEACH COUNTY, FL

ROBERT M. AVOSSA, Ed.D. SUPERINTENDENT

CHUCK SHAW
CHAIRMAN

FRANK A. BARBIERI, JR., ESQ.
VICE-CHAIRMAN

MARCIA ANDREWS
KAREN M. BRILL
DEBRA ROBINSON, M.D.
ERICA WHITFIELD

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 3300 FOREST HILL BOULEVARD, C-316 WEST PALM BEACH, FL 33406-5869

PHONE: 561-629-8566 / FAX: 561-649-6837

WWW.PALMBEACHSCHOOLS.ORG/SUPERINTENDENT

August 29, 2016

Paul Dubord Waterside Village Community 132 Waterside Drive Hypoluxo, FL 33462

Dear Mr. Dubord and Waterside Village Community:

On behalf of the School District of Palm Beach County, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$20,000 to Rolling Green Elementary School for their music program.

Partners like yourselves are extremely valuable to our District for their willingness to support and inspire innovative programs. Our District thrives when we work together to ensure our students are motivated.

Your interest in the school and students is greatly appreciated and we are extremely grateful for the additional support and resources your donation has provided.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Avossa, Ed.D.

Superintendent

RMA:du

cc:

Debra Robinson, M.D., District 7 School Board Member David W. Christiansen, Ed.D., Deputy Superintendent/Chief of Schools lan Saltzman, Ed.D., South Regional Superintendent Allyson Manning, Rolling Green ES Principal